
Davidson, Florene, EMNRP

Cherry, Trade J. <TJCherry@BassPet.Com> 
Wednesday, November 16, 2016 10:46 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
RE: Case 15582

Thank you.

From:
Sent:
To:
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From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD [mailto:florene.davidson@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 11:37 AM 
To: Cherry, Trade J.
Subject: RE: Case 15582

Good morning Trade,

I just checked with the examiner on this case. He said to let you know that it has been continued to Dec the 1st.

Thank you,
Karen Collins (covering for Florene)

From: Cherry, Tracie J. fmailto:TJCherrv@BassPet.Coml
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 9:01 AM
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>
Subject: Case 15582

Good morning Florene. This case is scheduled to go before the examiners tomorrow. Is there any way I can get any 
information on the outcome? BOPCO is having some "issues" with this operator and they may be connected to the case.

Thank you....Tracie Cherry

Tracie J Cherry 
Regulatory Analyst
BOPCO, L.P. ^

P.O. Box 2760 
Midland, Texas 79702 
Office - (432)683-2277

NOTE: No trees were killed in the sending of this message, however a large number of electrons were terribly inconvenienced.
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